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Michael Brown

From: Kent Harbutt <kent.harbutt@kingston.rh.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 9:17 PM

To: david.m.squash@outlook.com; Di Kinghorn; Julie Smith-Kingston 

(juliesk@visionmail.net.au); Michael Brown; pamelabailey121@hotmail.com; Robert 

Clyde (r.clyde@internode.on.net)

Subject: re next meeting

Hi all, 

 

We failed to meet the quorum at the meeting last year in December and I am 

proposing we hold a conference call on Sunday the 17
th

 of January at 7pm. If 

you are unable to meet at that time would you please let me within the next 

week.  

Happy New Year to you all, regards Kent   


